Memorandum
Office of the Administrative Judge
Ninth Judicial District

September 5, 2019

TO: Chief Clerks
Supreme and County Courts
Surrogate Courts
Family Courts
City Courts
Ninth Judicial District

FROM: Kathie E. Davidson
Administrative Judge
Ninth Judicial District

SUBJECT: JOSEPH F. GAGLIARDI AWARD FOR EXCELLENCE CEREMONY
THURSDAY, September 26, 2019 - 3:00 P.M.

The Westchester Bar Foundation has established the Joseph F. Gagliardi Award for
Excellence which is to be presented to outstanding employees of the court system in the Ninth
Judicial District. This year is the 25" Anniversary of the Award Ceremony.

The recipients of this year’s award are Joseph F. Beck, New York State Court Officer
Sergeant, Dutchess Supreme and County Court and Renee Motola, Esq., Principal Law Clerk to the
Hon. Bruce E. Tolbert, Westchester Supreme.

The award ceremony will be held on Thursday, September 26, 2019 at 3:00 P.M. inthe J. F.
Gagliardi Memorial Courtroom (200) on the second floor of the Richard J. Daronco Westchester
County Courthouse Annex, 111 Martin Luther King Blvd., White Plains, New York. A reception
will follow.

I encourage all court employees, with the permission of their supervisor, to attend this
important District event.

KED:alg




